will be transitioning to APRA and will continue to provide the services you have been
accustomed to, as well as additional services and resources.

Please feel free to reach out to me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
Baftéa/m. //214.,«_5 y -
Barbara Thurston

Executive Director
Alaska Public Entity Insurance
(907) 560-2007

cc:  Samantha Stringer
HUB International Northwest
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